
   

 

 
 

⚫ We strive to fulfil everyone’s learning potential. ⚫ We value high standards, hard work and a ceaseless desire to improve. 
⚫ We provide a safe, kind, nurturing and inclusive environment. ⚫ We enjoy the journey together. 
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12 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
RE:  Bank Holiday – Monday 19 September 2022 
 
Monday 19 September has been declared a bank holiday for the funeral of the late 
Queen.  Nottingham Girls' Academy will be closed on that day as a mark of respect.  
 
Normal attendance is expected between now and the funeral. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr D Tungate 
Principal 
Nottingham Girls’ Academy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We believe in creating a community empowered with the qualities, 
skills and qualifications to enter the next phase of life with 

confidence and ambition. 

 


